Y202 Ben & Jerny's Catering Mail - Vickers Village Project Water Availability Email Request

Antonlo McBroom <antonio@iccbenjerry.com>

Vickers Village Project Water Availability Email Request

Larry Bridges <larry. bridges@chathamcountync.gov> Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 2:41 PM
To: Antonio McBroom <antonio@iccbenjerry.com>, Water Shop <watershop@chathamcountync.gov>
Cc: Andrew Greene <andy@scoutdevelopment.com>, Warren Mitchell <warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com>, Christopher Summerlin <chris.summerlin@chathamcountync gov>

Chatham County can currently provide water to the proposed project and can meet the demands stated. Thank you. We look forward to working with you and your team

Have a great aftemoon

/\ Larry Bridges
M Utilities Director
))\,\ Chatham County Utilities & Water Division

CHATHAM COUNTY 964 East St., 2™ Floor

| —___ Phone: (919) 542-8238
T Fax: (919) 542-8282

R e larry bridges@chathamcountync.gov

From: Antonio McBroom <antornio@iccbenjerry com=

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 1:51 PM

To: Lamy Bridges <larry bridges@chathamcountync gov>; Water Shop <watershop@chathamcountync gov>
Cc: Andrew Greene <andy@scoutdevelopment com=; Warren Mitchell <warrendmitchellpe@gmail com=
Subject: Vickers Village Project Water Availabilty Email Request

WARNING: This message originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Mr. Bridges & Team,

I trust this email finds you welll You all have been awesome to work with the past few years as we assisted in the relocation of a handful of homeowners across Jack Bennett Rd onto
Henley Rd for Laney Village
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We are now in the process of moving forward with the submittal & application for our larger project, Vickers Village. The current concept plan is attached for your review. We anticipate the
daily flow will be between 35,000-50,000 gpd. The project is located along US 15-501N just across from Briar Chapel, between Vickers Rd and Jack Bennett Rd.

At this point, we simply request a 'water availability' confirmation email from you. It could be as simple as a reply to this email. As we move forward with the permitting process, we'll then
work more closely with your team on the actual details & design within the community

Thanks for your assistance and please let us know if you need anything additional to provide us with a Water Availability Email.

Antonio McBroom

Ben & Jerry's Catering & Special Events
antonio@iccbenjerry com

1.919.548.4153 [direct

1.503.217.1308 (fax)

@ PRIMO FUNDAMENTAL
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